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June 13, 2018

Devan Nambiar

Education & Training Coordinator
Rainbow Health Ontario
Sherbourne Health Centre

333 Sherbourne Street

Toronto, ON M5A 2S5

Dear Devan,

On behalf of the Ontario Community Outreach Program for Eating Disorders, thank you
for taking the time to host a presentation on “Introduction to LGBTQ and LGBTQ Health
Needs” on June 13°2018 to members of our provincial eating disorder network.

We look forward to having you return as a speaker in the fall to discuss ways in which
our mental health clinicians and health practitioners can support the LGBTQ health needs
of clients with eating disorders.

Sincerely,

Gail McVey, Ph.D., C. Psych.

Director,

Ontario Community Outreach Program For Eating Disorders
University Health Network

200 Elizabeth Street

Toronto, ON, M5G 2C4

Email: gail.mevey@uhn.ca
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